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Royal Standard Place 
Nottingham 
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Tel: 0115 883 9435 

 
 
22 October 2015 
 
Ms Mary Sneade  
Assistant Trial Manager 
Nuffield Department of Surgical Sciences 
University of Oxford 
Oxford  
OX3 9DU 
 
Dear Ms Sneade 
 

Study title: ACST -2: Asymptomatic Carotid Surgery Trial-2: surgery vs 
stenting 

REC reference: 05/Q0201/66 

Amendment date: 21 October 2015 

IRAS project ID:  

 
Thank you for your letter of 21 October 2015, notifying the Committee of the above 
amendment. 
 
The Committee does not consider this to be a “substantial amendment“ as defined in the 
Standard Operating Procedures for Research Ethics Committees.  The amendment does 
not therefore require an ethical opinion from the Committee and may be implemented 
immediately, provided that it does not affect the approval for the research given by the R&D 
office for the relevant NHS care organisation. 
 
Documents received 
 
The documents received were as follows: 
 

Document   Version   Date   

Notice of Minor Amendment [Cover letter ]    21 October 2015  

 

Statement of compliance 
 
The Committee is constituted in accordance with the Governance Arrangements for 
Research Ethics Committees and complies fully with the Standard Operating Procedures for 
Research Ethics Committees in the UK. 
 
 
 
 
 



05/Q0201/66:    Please quote this number on all correspondence 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Lindsey Wallace 
REC Assistant 
 
Email: nrescommittee.eastofengland-cambsandherts@nhs.net 
 
Copy to: Professor Alison Halliday  

 

 


